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Comment Period for Project 2006-01 — System Personnel Training Standard 
Opens February 25, 2008  
The System Personnel Training Standard Drafting Team has posted its third draft of PER-005-1 
— System Personnel Training (Project 2006-01) along with an implementation plan, and a 
reference to aid in implementing the standard.  
 
The purpose of the standard is to ensure that that System Operators performing real-time, 
reliability-related tasks on the North American Bulk Electric System are competent to perform 
those reliability related tasks.  The proposed standard is applicable to Reliability Coordinators, 
Balancing Authorities, and Transmission Operators. 
 
Please use this electronic comment form to submit comments on the third draft of PER-005-1 by 
April 9, 2008.   
 
Standards Development Process  
The NERC posting and balloting procedures are described in the Reliability Standards 
Development Procedure Manual, which contains all the procedures governing the standards 
development process.  The success of the NERC standards development process depends on 
stakeholder participation.  We extend our thanks to all those who participate.  

Please send questions to Maureen Long at maureen.long@nerc.net, or call 813-468-5998.  
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